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Subject: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509

Dear Sir, Madam,
 
The spyware/adware is in reality an invasion of our privacy. Any actions taken without the users (computer
owners) written consent should not be permitted. These spyware/adware programs fill up our computers
with sometimes dangerous and eavesdropping junk. No law permits "freedom of invasion of privacy." They
are hiding under slogans of freedom of speech and are trying to portray the law, with miss-information, to
their personal advantage. 
 
Every one is trying to twist and portray the truth to their own advantage. There is a saying, " The truth is
like a coin, only one side shows the true value". I say differently. "The truth is like the edge of the coin,
thin, shaky at times, but rolls a long way". So let the truth get rolling and squash the spyware/adware.
 
Actually, I have an Idea: When you advertise anywhere, you pay a fee. So why not have them (the
spyware/adware) pay the computer owner a fee every time they advertise on that computer. "It's my
personal computer; you want to use it; so pay for the use and for my time!"
 
 
Sincerely yours,
Raymond Borenstein
 
 
 
 


